

Ryecroft C.E. Middle School Ashbourne Road Rocester ST14 5PB Executive Headteacher: Mrs A Grattage Telephone: 01889 590394 Email: office@rms.i2e.org.uk

Website: www.ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk

"Loving and Learning together."

7th October 2025

Dear Sir / Madam,

Consultation of Admission Arrangements for Ryecroft CE Middle School

The Innovate2Educate Partnership and Local Academy Committee of Ryecroft CE Middle School is reviewing the school's admission arrangements for 2027 / 2028. In line with the School Admissions Code, we are required to carry out a public consultation on our admissions policy every seven years, even if no changes are being proposed (as outlined in paragraph 1.45 of the Code).

You can find a copy of the proposed admissions policy on our website.

https://www.ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk/admissions-transition/website---admission-arrangements-2027-2028-consultation

If you would prefer a paper copy, please contact the school office directly. We would also appreciate your help in sharing this information with members of your community who might be interested.

For the 2027/2028 admissions year, we are not proposing any changes to the current policy.

If you would like to provide feedback or share your views on the proposed arrangements, please send your comments in writing via email to Mrs T Evans at office@rms.i2e.org.uk or by post to the school. All responses should be submitted no later than 9.00 am on Friday 21st November 2025 to allow for the statutory consultation period of at least six weeks.

Thank you for taking the time to engage with this consultation.

Yours sincerely

Mrs T Evans

Business Manager

